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28 Aug 2025

NaTHNaC Telephone Advice Line for health
professionals
Due to staff shortages the advice line will be closed on some sessions

The advice line for health professionals will be closed on the following sessions:

Friday 29th August 9-11AM
Monday 1 September 1-2PM
Friday 5th September 9-11AM

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause.

Health professionals may be able to find the answer to their query on the website.
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